
                                                                           
 

 

Dear Student, 

As a result of federal regulations, withdrawals may affect your financial aid. It is your 

responsibility to check your financial aid status with the Office of Admissions and Financial Aid 

(OAFA) located in 120 Alumni Hall. 

If you are an international student, it is your responsibility to check with the Office of 

International Services (OIS) in 708 William Pitt union before withdrawing. 

If you are a student-athlete, it is your responsibility to check with your athletic advisor before 

withdrawing. 

Withdrawing from a course results in a “W” grade. This decision is permanent and irreversible. 

There will be no tuition adjustment or refund from withdrawing from a course. 

 

Name (Print):     _______________________________________ 

Peoplesoft ID     #___________________________ 

Home School: SCI Other ________________________ 
 

__________________________________ 
Student Signature 

____________________________________ 
Date 
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